From: <julie@thebanyanresort.com>
Date: August 19, 2013 5:11:04 PM EDT

To: <csmith@keywestcity.com>

Subject: FW: North Roosevelt Construction

To Whom It May Concern:

Please read the following into the record of the August 20, 2013 Commission Meeting regarding the North Roosevelt Construction:

Dear Commissioners ~

My apologies for not being able to attend this important meeting.

I am writing today in support of the attached Resolution regarding traffic patterns during the Construction Project. I understand that it simply asks the FDOT to proceed expeditiously with the construction and also to hold a Public Meeting to present their traffic flow plan and its impacts to the City during a meeting that would also allow public comment (citizen input).

I understand there are businesses and vendors who have been greatly impacted by the projected and they are anxious to get the traffic lanes in both directions reopened. However, without a feasibility study, making the move prematurely without studying the repercussions could wind up creating an even larger issue for many more people on the island and result in detriment to even more citizens.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Julie Crane General Manager The Banyan Resort 323 Whitehead Street Key West, FL 33040 305-296-7786